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From: Bill Dorow <doroww21@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 9:40 AM
To: Jeanette Wardinski

Subject: Youth Commission 9/17/18

Returning Members Youth Commission Meeting
9/17/18

Students present:
Natalie Musack
Tamyra Patrick
Cody Nelson
Kayla Trebatowski
Bill Dorow
Dayne Bauer
Audrey Rolbecki
Holden Skeels
Haley Czerwinski
Joe Koenig

Motion to start the meeting by Joe Koenig at 6:33
Seconded by Bill Dorow

All approve

The motion carries.

Recruiting efforts:

Use Google docs instead of using a paper copy to reduce loss of application. Use Google Forms.
Get Mayor Devine to each school in the next few weeks

Use "Remind" to help people to get here.

Potential Ideas for Next Year:

Learn about the Road Construction Process. And answer questions about it.

Heads of local departments to come into one of our meetings to help us learn about what they do and why their
job is helpful.

Student Government Night

Learning about Law Enforcement.

Police Department Partnership Meeting or Tour around the facility

How to try to help our local high schools: All Potential
Write a letter of apology to the mayor and superintendent of Pewaukee for the events at the football game on

9/14/18
The bad kids are weighing the rest of the good kids down. The bad kids don't get any punishments.

Next few meetings:
Ist and 3rd Mondays through the end of the year
Will look into 2019 starting in December



First meeting is October 1st

When Devine is coming into the schools:

Possibly Homeroom at some point soon

Go on video announcements for 2-3 days in a row with the day that Devine can come in.

The people who are interested can come down to the auditorium on whatever day Devine can.

Tulip Planting:
Sunday in Fall

Possible Locations:

66th and Grant

84th and National

81st and National

57th and Burnham ish

Central Sign (building a flower bed.)

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Bill Dorow
Seconded by Joe Koenig

All approve

The motion carries.

The next meeting is October 1st.



